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Happy New Year!  We hope this finds 

you warm, covid free and ready for 2022!  Our 
hearts are full with the many opportunities God 
has given us to serve people at the end of 2021.  It 
was a busy season leading up to the holidays, so 
we are enjoying some much needed down time, 
although we have already hosted our first pastor 
and family this year.  Here are a few highlights 
since our last letter.  

Annette spent the month of November in 
Albania and Kosovo with Samaritan’s 
Purse helping at Afghan resettlement 
camps.  Here she is with team mates from 
Albania.  One of the favorite photos is her 
playing cards with NATO soldiers in Ko-
sovo.  She had an incredible time minis-
tering to refugees as well as her teams in 
both countries.   

December found us busy hosting some wonderful folks.  
We had the privilege of helping Logan harvest a great 
mule deer.  He was joined by his dad and brother and 
together with two dear friends we enjoyed helping him 
fulfill a dream.  While he was here we celebrated his 2nd 
anniversary of finishing chemo and radiation.  God met 
this family in a special way while they were here. 
 
We only had a few days before hosting a pastor from 
Florida.  God gave Scott and I five great days of fellow-
ship, adventure and praying together.     



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
 
Pease Pray for Spencer’s mom as she 
deals with some health issues. 
 
Please pray for Annette as she prepares to 
head to Kenya in February for a retreat for 
missionary women. 
 
Please Pray for the recent pastors that 
have come to us, for continued refresh-
ment and to minister from a place of full-
ness. 
 
Please Pray for the refugees scattered 
across the world and for God to use the 
crisis they are in to draw them to faith in 
Jesus. 

 Ministry Address:  9088 County Rd. 76, Ohio City, CO 81237              website:  www.Bighornministries.org 
 

Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

A Candlelight Service?? 
 
I enjoyed doing the Christmas Eve service at 
Pitkin Community Church again this year.  How-
ever, this year was a little different.  Because of a 
blizzard and power outage, it was done by flash-
light!  Sort of a different candlelight service.  The 
power and heat came on half way through the ser-
vice!! 

Thank you for your partner-
ship with us and Big Horn 
Ministries.  God has allowed 
us to minister to so many 
people in 2021.  We couldn’t 
do it without you!  May He 
bless you richly in 2022! 


